
Dear Partners,
The International Relations National Direction is pleased to announce the opening of the Call for incoming students willing to study an academic period at Fundación Unviersitaria del Area Andina from february to june 2019. We are inviting you students to be part of one of our 3 campus: Bogotá, Pereira, Valledupar. 
In the following link you can find our academic programs: https://www.areandina.edu.co/programas 
The call for our period february-june 2019 will be open until november 2nd 2018
Students interested in applying, should gather the documents mentioned below. These documents must be sent officially by the International Relations Office or by the equivalent area to the following e-mail: movilidadint@areandina.edu.co.

- Mobility form. (Enclosed)
- Passport.
- University nomination letter.
- Motivation letter
- Use of image form. (Enclosed)

Enclosed you may find the call. We really appreciate sharing with your academic community. 

In case you require anything else or in case of any doubt please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards, 

Daniela Herrera Grajales
Coordinadora Relaciones Internacionales Seccional Pereira
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